
 

 

 

Dear Edmonton Homebrewers, 

 

As Canada’s oldest homebrew club, we are commited to continuing our legacy of 

providing a group of like minded individuals that is welcoming to everyone. We 

have done this through many years of amazing events, tours, education sessions, 

competitions and support for every level of brewer. 

The last few years have delivered many new challenges to the EHG that we have 

done our best to work through. We plan to continue meeting these challenges 

head on to ensure that you may continue to enjoy the guild. For us to continue to 

offer these services, we will be increasing our annual membership cost to $50 

starting on May 1st, 2024. This will ensure that we can continue to offer great 

events like the upcoming malt and yeast bulk buy, along with events like the Mega 

Mash and so many more. 

This decision wasn’t made lightly and we delayed this option as long as possible. 

From our records and discussions with past members, the last membership 

increase dates back to the 90’s! 

We trust that you will understand this decision and continue to support the guild 

with the same enthusiasm that we will continue to show all our members. If you 

have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to reach out to any member 

of the executive team. 

 

Cheers, 

Cory Fath 

President 

Edmonton Homebrewers Guild 

 

 

 


